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If you’re a
golf pro,
we can

drive new
customers
your way

All info you need
at click of button

LET us take you on a
quick tour of some very
useful parts of our web-
site you might not be
familiar with.

Easily accessible
from the homepage
of rttimes.co.uk or by
clicking on the Local
Info tab, we have live
traffic and travel feeds
to keep you on themove.

These will help you
stay bang up-to-date
with any problems on
the roads or disruption
on public transport.

If you’ve got kids
you’ll likely be inter-
ested in local schools,
and our new Education
channel is packed with
essential information.

You can easily search
and compare schools,
colleges and sixth
forms, view Ofsted re-
ports and performance
tables and also read our
helpful guides.

If you’re looking for
things to do in the area,
either for a day out or
a fun evening, we have
you covered on that too.

Our What’s On sec-
tion is full of sugges-
tions for how you can
enjoy your spare time,
whether it’s a night
down the pub, taking
in a show or getting out
and about at the week-
end. We also have de-
tails of what’s showing
at local cinemas and

there are hundreds of
listings for events tak-
ing place, including car
boot sales, fairs, fire-
works and much more
– you can add your own
event to this for free.

Last but by no means
least, you can click
on the E-newspaper
section to sign up for

receiving a digital edi-
tion of this newspaper
delivered directly to
your email inbox every
week.

Once you’re regis-
tered you can also ac-
cess an online archive
showing copies of the
paper going back to
2007.

Online: What our websites have to offer readers
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Our websites will keep you bang up-to-date with details


